
	
RTOWA MUMBAI/CORR/2020/                                          DATED 24th July ‘2020 
 
To 
Smt. Meena Chauhan  
PGM (HR)   
MTNL Corporate Office New Delhi 
 
Respected Madam, 
 
SUB:- EXTENSION OF DATE FOR APPLICATION TO CGHS  
 
Application for CGHS is required to be submitted within three months of retirement to get 
50% reimbursement of contribution from MTNL. This Association had requested vide letters 
dated 21/05/2020 and dated 05/07/2020, copies enclosed,  to extend this period of three 
months up to 31/12/2020 for the pensioners retired from Dec’2019 onwards and retiring up to 
Aug’2020.   
 
The whole of Mumbai and its suburbs are under continuous lock down from the middle of 
March’2020 till date. Many localities are under containment. Pensioners, being senior citizens 
are not allowed to go out even for essential needs. In this environment it is not possible for 
the pensioners to visit three place viz., MTNL office to get NOC, to visit CCA office to get 
Pay mapping certificate and to CGHS Office for submission of application. It is expected that 
lock down might be considerably relaxed and some normalcy  may be restored by Dec’2020.  
 
So it is requested to extend the date of submission of “Application  to enrol in CGHS” to get 
the benefit of 50% benefit of reimbursement of CGHS contribution up to 31/12/2020 for the 
Pensioners retired/retiring  from Dec’2019 to Aug’2020.  
 
With high regards, 
                                                                                                             Yours Sincerely, 

                                                                                                                                                                                                
                                                                            (J.S. YADAV)                                                                      
                                                                       Joint General Secretary  
                                                                                                      RTOWA Mumbai. 
Copy to  

1. Sri. V. Sri Sankar ED MTNL Mumbai 
2. Sri. H.S. Jakhar GM (Admn) MTNL Mumbai. Sir it is requested to take up the issue 

with Corporate Office on priority            


